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October 2020 Newsletter

Welcome to fall! Time for hot chocolate and warm blankets. With summer passing and the days becoming darker earlier, we sometimes think to ourselves, where did summer go? It just got here. With the changing of the season, comes the changes to what we can do as a group, I hope. I found some new ideas for activities that we can do virtually. I will be sending out the link for these activities to anyone who is interested. 
For those of you who have not purchased the $20 activities card, now is the time! Starting in October, the activities that will be here at the office will involve a fee. With the purchase of the activities card, cash will not have to be carried! 
Also starting for October is Better Me. At this time, we will be meeting only on Wednesdays. As time passes, we will be meeting two times in the week. Due to the continued challenges that we have due to COVID, we need to be aware of how many times we are together as a group.
We have been approached by a staff member in Illinois, USA to become pen pals with individuals with their agency. If anyone is interested, please contact me to assist in getting letters sent. 

PLEASE NOTE
Due to restrictions in the community and at the office, I need to be aware of how many people are meeting at a time. Please, please let me know if you are interested in participating in any activities on the calendar.

Thank you, very much and happy fall!

Cheryl Kilpatrick
Community Activities Assistant
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